THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
MINUTES OF MEETING
JANUARY 19, 1989

The Board of County Commissioners met this date in special session
primarily for the purpose of reviewing proposed bid specifications for
garbage collection with the following members present.

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT:

S. Donnell Whitfield, Chairman, Dist. # 1
James A. Dillard, Dist. # 2

Truman Grant, Dist. # 4

Monroe Cox, Dist. # 5

Ellis Melvin, Dist. # 3

PRESENT AND ACTING:

Willie D. Wise, Clerk

Gail O'Bryan, Administrative Assistant

David House, ATtorney

The Board discussed at length the proposed solid waste disposal specifications.
H. D. Connell, Vice-President of operations, CAlhoun Fiberboard, Corp., was
present at the meeting and reported to the Board on his Companies plan

for a co-gen plant and solid waste collection and disposal.

After review and discussion, the Board agreed to accept the solid waste
disposal specifications and to advertise for proposals on same.

There being no further business, the board did adjourn.
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